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8 April, 2021


Dear Mr. Demspey,
 
Application 2021/0481/P:  12 Briardale Gardens - support

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

The Forum supports this thoughtful proposal.  In particular, the intention to avoid loss of natural soft surface is welcomed, including the removal of artificial grass, in line with policy SD 1 v.  

The inclusion of a living roof should help to achieve a biodiversity net gain, in accordance with policy SD 1 iii.


Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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